
Chilliwack

We want to hear from you. The Chilliwack Division of Family 
Practice is a group of doctors in Chilliwack, Agassiz, Seabird 
Island, and Hope who are committed to improving the 
delivery of local health care. We’re working to make sure 
everyone who wants a family doctor has easy access to one.  
To help inform this work we are doing a Community Health 
Care Survey to find out how you access health care.

The community survey complements one we are doing of 
local family doctors. Together, this input will help identify 
both needs and opportunities to enhance patient access to 
doctors and improve the overall delivery of health care in 
our area.

Even if you already have a family doctor, please take 
10 minutes to complete the survey. Your input remains 
completely anonymous and will help shape the future of 
local health care for everyone. As a thank you, you can be 
entered into a draw to win:

GRAND PRIZE — A weekend escape for two at Manning 
Park Resort ($378 value, or a $250 pre-paid credit card)
2nd prize — Gift certificate to Cheam Source for Sports  
($250 value, or a $175 pre-paid credit card)
3rd prize — Passes to a local recreation centre of your 
choice! ($100 value)

You can find the survey at: 
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/gp4me/

www.agpforme.ca

Family doctors want to 
hear what you have to say 
about access to health care 
in our community. 

Please visit our Facebook and website for more information
www.facebook.com/cdofp
www.divisionsbc.ca/chilliwack



Chilliwack

We want to hear from you. The Chilliwack Division of Family 
Practice is a group of doctors in Chilliwack, Agassiz, Seabird 
Island, and Hope who are committed to improving the 
delivery of local health care. We’re working to make sure 
everyone who wants a family doctor has easy access to one.  
To help inform this work we are doing a Community Health 
Care Survey to find out how you access health care.

The community survey complements one we are doing of 
local family doctors. Together, this input will help identify 
both needs and opportunities to enhance patient access to 
doctors and improve the overall delivery of health care in 
our area.

Even if you already have a family doctor, please take 
10 minutes to complete the survey. Your input remains 
completely anonymous and will help shape the future of 
local health care for everyone. As a thank you, you can be 
entered into a draw to win:

GRAND PRIZE — A weekend escape for two at Manning 
Park Resort ($378 value, or a $250 pre-paid credit card)
2nd prize — Gift certificate to Cheam Source for Sports  
($250 value, or a $175 pre-paid credit card)
3rd prize — Passes to a local recreation centre of your 
choice! ($100 value)

You can find the survey at: 
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/gp4me/

www.agpforme.ca

Have your say:
How can we improve  
access to family doctors  
in our community?

Please visit our Facebook and website for more information
www.facebook.com/cdofp
www.divisionsbc.ca/chilliwack



Chilliwack

We want to hear from you. The Chilliwack Division of Family 
Practice is a group of doctors in Chilliwack, Agassiz, Seabird 
Island, and Hope who are committed to improving the 
delivery of local health care. We’re working to make sure 
everyone who wants a family doctor has easy access to one.  
To help inform this work we are doing a Community Health 
Care Survey to find out how you access health care.

The community survey complements one we are doing of 
local family doctors. Together, this input will help identify 
both needs and opportunities to enhance patient access to 
doctors and improve the overall delivery of health care in 
our area.

Even if you already have a family doctor, please take 
10 minutes to complete the survey. Your input remains 
completely anonymous and will help shape the future of 
local health care for everyone. As a thank you, you can be 
entered into a draw to win:

GRAND PRIZE — A weekend escape for two at Manning 
Park Resort ($378 value, or a $250 pre-paid credit card)
2nd prize — Gift certificate to Cheam Source for Sports  
($250 value, or a $175 pre-paid credit card)
3rd prize — Passes to a local recreation centre of your 
choice! ($100 value)

You can find the survey at: 
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/gp4me/

www.agpforme.ca

Family doctors want to 
hear what you have to say 
about access to health care 
in our community. 

Please visit our Facebook and website for more information
www.facebook.com/cdofp
www.divisionsbc.ca/chilliwack



Chilliwack

We want to hear from you. The Chilliwack Division of Family 
Practice is a group of doctors in Chilliwack, Agassiz, Seabird 
Island, and Hope who are committed to improving the 
delivery of local health care. We’re working to make sure 
everyone who wants a family doctor has easy access to one.  
To help inform this work we are doing a Community Health 
Care Survey to find out how you access health care.

The community survey complements one we are doing of 
local family doctors. Together, this input will help identify 
both needs and opportunities to enhance patient access to 
doctors and improve the overall delivery of health care in 
our area.

Even if you already have a family doctor, please take 
10 minutes to complete the survey. Your input remains 
completely anonymous and will help shape the future of 
local health care for everyone. As a thank you, you can be 
entered into a draw to win:

GRAND PRIZE — A weekend escape for two at Manning 
Park Resort ($378 value, or a $250 pre-paid credit card)
2nd prize — Gift certificate to Cheam Source for Sports  
($250 value, or a $175 pre-paid credit card)
3rd prize — Passes to a local recreation centre of your 
choice! ($100 value)

You can find the survey at: 
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/gp4me/

www.agpforme.ca

Have your say:
How can we improve  
access to family doctors  
in our community?

Please visit our Facebook and website for more information
www.facebook.com/cdofp
www.divisionsbc.ca/chilliwack



Chilliwack

A GP for Me is a joint program of the Ministry of 
Health and the BC Medical Association (BCMA). 
Its goal is to help everyone in BC who wants a 
family doctor to have one.  The program is just 
getting started in most parts of the province, with 
important work being done at the community level 
by local Divisions of Family Practice, which are also 
an initiative created in partnership by the Ministry 
of Health and BCMA. 

A GP for Me won’t be an instant solution for 
everyone who is looking for a doctor now. However, 
over time it will help make family doctors available 
to more people in two ways:

•	 Groups of doctors in communities will be 
developing plans (through their local Division of 
Family Practice) to increase access to care in their 
community; and

•	 Individual doctors’ offices will receive support to 
help make their practices more efficient, which 
will enable them to take on new patients if they 
choose.    

Made-in-BC research shows if you have an ongoing 
relationship with your family doctor, you are likely to 
experience better care because your doctor knows 
and understands your background and medical 
history. 

You will also benefit from more preventative care, 
better coordination of your health needs when you 
need to be referred to other health care providers, 
more accurate diagnoses, better medication 
management, avoidance of repeat tests or other 
interventions, and fewer hospitalizations. 

www.agpforme.ca

About A GP for Me

For more information about the program, visit 
www.agpforme.ca


